
Sen. Rhoades, 

My name is Christine Ashley and I live in Philomath, OR.  I am a veteran of the US military and a 

firm supporter of the 2d Amendment. I feel strongly that all the proposed legislation regarding 

guns are steps in the wrong direction.  I respectfully request that you vote AGAINST SB 941. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Chris Ashley 

  

 


